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Antonia Hover

From: Office Of Chairman Clark
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 3:24 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Docket # 20190071-WS

Good afternoon, 
 
Please place in Docket No. 20190071-WS. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Hannah E. Barker 
Executive Assistant to Chairman Gary Clark Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: janet brown [mailto:jlbrnmedford@live.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 2:54 PM 
To: Office Of Chairman Clark 
Subject: Docket # 20190071-WS 
 
Docket # 20190071-WS 
 
Janet Brown Jlbrnmedford@live.com 
January 18,2020 
Subject Docket # 20190071-WS 
 
 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee Fl 32399-0805 
 
 
Re: Docket # 20190071-WS 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
We are writing to express our displeasure that Deer Creek RV and Country Club, Inc has filed for what appears to be a 
rediculous increase in water and wastewater rates DOCKET # 20190071-WS. 
 
Taken from your Rate Case 
Overview my water bill would increase 365% and the wastewater bill would increase by 43%. We are Retired and Living 
on a Fixed Income as well as most of our neighbors, which will put a severe impact on our budget 
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We don’t mind financial increases when they are needed but how can Deer Creek say they need more money when we 
the residents are to some extent paying for the water and wastewater of the Commercial Businesses up in front of our 
Resort!!( the businesses between Deer Creek and Rte 27) THIS IS CRAZY. Why can’t Deer Creek or WHY doesn’t Deer 
Creek bill these Businesses for their use?? 
 
Our final thought to each of you is: Would YOU want to pay for water and wastewater for Businesses in YOUR AREA? 
 
PLEASE VOTE NO ON THIS REQUEST 
 
Janet Brown/ Richard Brooks 
228 Arnold Palmer Drive, Davenport Fl 33837 
Deer Creek RV and Golf Country Club, Inc 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




